
Rules Committee; 
 
We do not want to join a Compact that will dictate who Oregon votes for in the Presidential election.  
This takes away representation of the counties citizens, that is not how our government was set up.  
 
Passing this bill would have the same effect as taking away our voice and our voting rights.  I urge you to 
vote no on SB 1512. 
 
Becky Lemler 
Lane County 

 


